
SDL FAASTeam presents:

Annual Arizona FAASTeam Rep Training (BY INVITATION

ONLY)

(BY INVITATION ONLY) Exclusive to AZ
FAASTeam Reps.
This is our opportunity to thank our Reps for all
you do to enhance aviation safety in Arizona.
 Annual training for FAASTeam Reps is required
every 12 months.  We'll review data for Arizona,
provide training on SPANS submittals and
seminar organizing, and share a potluck lunch.
 We look forward to seeing you there!
Directions: Drive in - From the Loop 101 Pima Freeway, take
the Princess Road exit and proceed westbound.  Turn north
(right) on N. Perimeter Drive.  Then turn right on St. John
Road.  Turn left into the business complex. The Scottsdale
FSDO is located on the Southeast corner of the business
complex.  All parking spots are open, as the event is held on a
Saturday.

A message from the National FAASTeam Manager
Invite a fellow pilot to the next WINGS Safety Seminar in your area.

Sign up for the FAA's safety services at www.FAASafety.gov!

Event Details

Sat, Dec 9, 2017 - 10:00 AZST

Scottsdale Flight Standards

District Office

17777 N. Perimeter Dr.

Suite 101

Scottsdale, AZ 85255

Contact: TINA BUSKIRK
(480) 419-0330 ext. 263
tina.b.buskirk@faa.gov

Select #: WP0778838

FPM TINA BETH BUSKIRK

The FAA Safety Team (FAASTeam) is committed to providing equal access to this meeting/event for all participants. If you need
alternative formats or services because of a disability, please communicate your request as soon as possible with the person in the

“Contact Information” area of the meeting/event notice. Note that two weeks is usually required to arrange services.


